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COVID-19 VACCINE DISTRIBUTION

Great News! But We Must Continue Our Safety Efforts.
Everyone is looking forward to the day when we “return to normal,” and having a vaccine 
is an excellent step toward that goal. However, we at Village at Belmar remain committed 
to the safety and welfare of all our residents and team members—and that means we 
must remain vigilant with our safety standards. 

Wearing a mask, social distancing, and frequent handwashing precautions should 
continue. You can be assured we will be constantly evaluating our safety protocols as we 
move forward to ensure the well-being of all who enter our community.

Be Among 
the First!
Village at Belmar is pleased to be 
able to offer the COVID-19 vaccine 
to residents and team members 
through our partner pharmacy, 
CVS, once it is available. 

The first tier to receive the vaccine will be our assisted living and memory care residents. 

This follows the recommendations of the CDC’s Advisory Community on Immunization Practices 
(ACIP), which designated that healthcare personnel and residents of long-term communities will be 

among the first in line for the vaccine. Distribution could begin soon after Christmas based on current 
information. 

To be sure your name is on the list for distribution 
of the vaccine, call us at (303) 351-5455. 

The vaccine will be free of charge to residents and team members of Village At Belmar. 
It will be stored, distributed and administered by CVS Pharmacy.

CVS will work with our staff 
to arrange dates and times 
for resident vaccinations. 
The CVS team, working 

closely with our clinical team, 
will administer the vaccine at 

Village at Belmar. 

Each resident and team 
member will need two 
doses of the vaccine, 
given approximately 3 

weeks apart.

CVS will follow all testing 
requirements established 
by the CDC and will report 

vaccination data to the 
local, state and federal 

jurisdictions within 72 hours 
of administering a dose.

Here is how it will work:


